117, Harbour Way, Plymouth

Devon PT8 90R

Dear Rose
How are you doing back there in Devon? I’m in school after two months of vacations. It’s hard to study after all this resting, but I think I’ll handle it.
In July the temperatures were extremely high, so I just relaxed in a friend’s swimming pool. Sometimes I didn’t have anything to do, so I went out and walked with my friends or played with my nephew Jack. In August, I started to work in a shop Tuš, located in Zagorje. I met new people and worked hard, to earn some cash which I’ll receive later in September. Sometimes the work was awful and hard, especially when I had to clean some broken eggs from the floor or broken beer tins. One day a customer dropped a bottle of beer and it exploded, you should have seen the mess it caused! I hated the Mondays and Saturdays because Mondays were so sleepy and Saturdays were always so crowded with customers, who wanted to buy something or talk with friends. I was a bit of disappointed in August because the weather was sometimes depressive, dark and cold, very different from July. But it’s good to go to job when there’s bad weather, so you forget that you’re working and your friends are just having a good old time.

Please write soon, so I can write you a letter again. And say hello to Cousin Tom and James. It would be lovely if you could send me those cards that I forgot in your jacket. I miss them so much     
Write soon, have fun and enjoy your vacation in Egypt!
Micky mouse:D

